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I strongly oppose HB 4002. 

 

This bill is not good for workers, not good for farmers, and not good for Oregon!  

The non-partisan study shows this bill will result in production being reduced, workers 

losing income by being capped at 40 hours, and additional compensation 

would be in serious jeopardy of being cut or eliminated.  

 

I urge you to slow down and craft a reasonable solution that works for Oregon’s 

diverse crops and sectors.  


